TOWN OF TRURO

P.O. Box 2030, Truro, MA 02666

Please share your views on setting limits on the size of future houses in the Cape Cod
National Seashore District in Truro by answering the following questions. Completed
questionnaires can be dropped off in the Selectmen’s Office located on the main level in
Town Hall through Labor Day.

Q.1 Are you concerned about the potential for large-sized houses to be built in place
of smaller homes in the Seashore District?
Yes No No opinion

Q.2 Do you support setting limits on the size of future houses in the
Seashore District?
Yes No No opinion

Q.3 Should limits on house size depend on lot sizes in the Seashore District such that
larger houses are allowed on larger lots?
Yes No No opinion

Q.4 Should limits on house size depend on whether the house may be seen from a
road or public access point?
Yes No No opinion

Q.5 Do you think the size of new houses in the Seashore District should be treated
separately than elsewhere in town?
'Yes No No opinion




Q.6 Do you have other concerns about protecting the Seashore District that you

would like to raise? If yes, please specify.

Yes

No

No opinion

Q7. Do any of the concerns you have about protecting the Seashore District apply

town-wide?

Q.8 Do you currently own property in the Cape Cod National Seashore in Truro?

Yes

Q.9 Do you vote in Truro?
Yes

No

No

Thank you for taking time to complete this questionnaire!
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